
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Valley Equine Vet Centre 2017 State Dressage Championships were 

a huge success which could not have been possible without the many 

volunteers.  Have you volunteered lately?   

 

In this edition we take a look at the Valley Equine Vet Centre 2017 State 

Dressage Championships.  Do you have a great idea for the newsletter? 

Contact us at www.dressagewa.org.     
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

I would like to thank all those who rode at the Valley Equine Vet Centre 2017 WA State Dressage  

Championships.  There was a great atmosphere, the grounds were fabulous and there has been a lot of 

positive feed back from competitors which is greatly appreciated.  Thankyou to those who put in many hours to 

make it the success that it was. 

 

We are looking forward to Stephen Clarke returning to WA from the 8th to 12th November 2017.  Stephen is 

keen to support owners, riders and breeders of young horses.  He has agreed to judge at Young Horse 

competition whilst in Perth.  He is working with DJTF to put together a format where we can offer both an FEI YH 

qualifier for those wishing to compete in the eastern states and a second competition for those who are not 

quite ready for the FEI levels in their age group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Tracy Spackman (Vice Chair DWA) 
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Dressage WA Newsletter 

“ The secret in riding is to do few things right.  The more one does, the less 

one succeeds.  The less one does, the more one succeeds.  

 
 “Nuno Oliveira”  

 

 
 

 

 

Quote for the month:   

http://www.dressagewa.org/
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Valley Equine Vet Centre State Dressage Championships 2017 
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Many Thanks to our Sponsors 
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WA Judges Upgrade 

 

DJTF would like to congratulate the following judges who upgraded at the SDC in May.   

Georgina Marchesi, Heather Carrington Jones, Didy Massey and Liz Watkins. 

 

Examining judges Kim Thomas and Jane Ventura were impressed with their depth of knowledge and well 

expressed comments. 

 

During the event we were able to offer mentoring opportunities to judges. The use of headsets meant that the 

judge educator could speak with each participant and they could give feedback.  We will continue to offer 

this to help with judge training. 

 

Visiting judges Liz Duncan, Jan Smith and Jane Ventura enjoyed their trip to WA. They reported that they had 

seen some super horse and rider combinations and had enjoyed working with our local judges. They 

congratulated the committee for putting on such a good event. 

 

 

 
 

 


